
From: Gillum, Amber <Amber.Gillum@dss.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
CC: Alford, Susansusan.alford@dss.sc.gov

Date: 10/15/2015 7:45:46 PM
Subject: D-SNAP

Holly, 
 

7 county-wide D-SNAPs (Calhoun, Charleston, Georgetown, Horry, Kershaw, Lexington, and 
Richland). These areas showed blue throughout the counties and in most cases, had higher numbers 
of FEMA registrants. Calhoun and Kershaw are the "outliers" in this category - both show significant 
flooding on the maps, but lower numbers of FEMA registrants.
 

11 partial D-SNAPs (selected zip codes in Berkeley, Clarendon, Colleton, Darlington, Dorchester, 
Florence, Lee, Newberry, Orangeburg, Sumter, and Williamsburg counties). These counties had 
certain zip codes with more blue/flooding areas on the maps and/or higher numbers of FEMA 
registrants. In areas where little or no blue appeared on the maps, we included any zip code with 
approximately 100 or more FEMA registrants. Newberry is the outlier in this category. While the maps 
show significant blue areas through a large section of eastern Newberry county, the number of FEMA 
registrants is relatively low.
 
Note: if you want to review each zip code in these counties, please let me know and I will make sure 
you have the final version.
 

The 2 counties we are proposing to exclude from the waiver at this point (though we have the option 
to amend once the assessments are closer to completion) are Bamberg and Greenwood. Neither the 
maps nor the FEMA registrant numbers indicate widespread damage at this point.
 

I will say that this is not an exact science. No one can produce any data at this time to definitively 
measure or pinpoint which areas of the state incurred actual damages as a result of the flooding, and 
which did not. This represents our best attempt to narrow the scope based on the information 
available as of this week. 
 

Call me anytime if you have questions or want to discuss further.
 

Thanks, 
 
Amber
 

Amber Gillum, Deputy State Director
 
South Carolina Department of Social Services
 
1535 Confederate Avenue
 
Columbia, SC 29202
 
(803) 898-7474
 
(803) 331-7350 cell
 
amber.gillum@dss.sc.gov
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